OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871 :

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 30, 1954

Mr. O. A. Larrazolo
254 Korber Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Re: Larrazolo and Cornell
#1 Gottlieb
CNENE Sec. 21-T1ON-R9W
VALENCIA COUNTY

Dear Sir:

Please find enclosed your approved copy of
Form C-103, reporting on the surface casing job at
the above captioned well,

Very truly yours,

- ﬁ/’

E UGENE A, CHAVEZ,
Oil and Gas Inspector
District #4

ir
encl,



